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UPCOMING EVENT – CELEBRATION OF LEARNING DAY 

On Wednesday the 4th of July, we will be having our Celebration of Learning Day.  We have 

decided to have a Matariki theme so the plan will be as follows: 

1.30pm – Classrooms will be open for you to come along and make a matariki kite with your 

child.  We also will be having a lovely vegetable soup free for everyone who comes along.  You 

can come along at any time but we recommend at least 1 hour to make to kite to take home with 

you – all the resources will be supplied.  We ask that each child bring 1 root vegetable (potato, 

kumara, carrot, piece of pumpkin, parsnip etc) on Monday next week, to school to contribute to 

the soup.  At 3pm we will be doing our poetry reading for everyone to come and listen to.  We 

are also hoping to present our house leaders korowai in the afternoon as well.  We are aiming to be all finished by 4pm.  There 

will no buses on that afternoon so we need parents to plan to pick up and come and support their children that day please. 

 

TURTLE RACING NIGHT 

Our school fundraiser is coming up this Saturday and we need all parents to sell their 4 

tickets they have been given.  If you need more please phone the office and we can send 

more home.  This Friday we need all parents to send along a plate of food to share on 

Saturday, this is expected from everyone as we have a large crowd to feed.  If you are 

coming on the night then please bring your plate with you to the event.  The doors will open 

at 6.30pm but the event will not start until 7.30pm.  This allows the rugby club to have their 

after match and hopefully some of them will stay on and be part of our night.  Please send 

back any unsold tickets by Wednesday this week, but hopefully you have been successful in 

selling them. 

 

TIE DAY and SHORTS DAY FRIDAY 

This Friday we are supporting Hospice Wairarapa and asking all students to wear a pair of shorts (can 

be over the top of pants) and bring a gold coin donation – that we will send to Hospice Wairarapa.  We 

will as usual continue our Tie Day Friday theme and there is only two weeks to go in this term so two 

more Tie Days. 

  

SPORTING EXCELLENCE FROM WHAREAMA STUDENTS 

Best of luck to Poppy, Oscar, Rane and Charlee who will be heading to Akatarawa Tuesday for the 

Wellington regional cross country event.  This event combines the best runners from the entire Wellington region.  Best of 

luck kids.  Also a huge well done to Charlee who recently won the Under 12’s Wairarapa Dressage Autumn Series.  It has 

been great to hear about the achievement of our kids in so many different fields! 

 

RURAL KIDS PROGRAMME 

Our second, and final day for Term 2, is on the 28th of June at Opaki School.  The plan and timing is the same as the first 

session.   

 

WINTER SPORTS 

Rugby – JAB  

U6 Ripper another great day, frosty start and some good ripper rugby - POD Ziggy and Isaac 

U9 tackle team had a breathtaking last minute win, Logan O’Neale scoring on the hooter for a 4 tries to 3 win vs a strong 

Marist team. Well done player of the day Austin Blyth 

U11 Eke-Coast had a Good win over Marist 41-21 at Eketahuna ground, scoring two quick tries before Marist got into the 

game.  A Good all round team effort.  POD with 3pts Harrison, 2pts Oscar and 1pt Tama. 
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Hockey – Whareama Coasties were dominant against Hadlow in their game on Friday night.  It is great to be there watching a 

team play like such a real team with passing, calling and involving everyone in the game.  Great job kids and Sandy!  This 

team has a BYE this Friday. 

Tinui Coasties lost their last game of hockey on Tuesday night.  They play this Tuesday against Gladstone Giants at 5.05pm. 

 

LUNCH ORDERS 

Please remember lunch orders are due in by Thursday this week for this Friday’s lunch order.   

 

RESOURCES FOR JUNIOR ROOM 

We need ice cream or other suitable containers for storage and any scrap wool for use in junior room.  If anyone has these at 

home can you please send them into school for us. 

 

 

Regards  

Darren, Heather, Sandy and Diana 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Weds/ Thurs  27th/ 28th June  Arts Course – Rane/ Chloe 

Thurs 28th June Rural Kids Session 2 – Y7/8s 
Tues 3rd July Wellington Regional Cross Country 

Weds 4th July Celebration of Learning Day at School 
Fri 6th July      Design Tech and Term 2 Ends 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

 

  

 


